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DEVELOPMENT ACT 1993

NORTHWARD FILL (INKERMAN LANDFILL)

PROPOSAL TO INCREASE THE FINISHED 
LANDFORM HEIGHT

RELEASE OF AN ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 
STATEMENT (EIS) AMENDMENT FOR PUBLIC 
COMMENT

The Northward Fill (Inkerman Landfill) was 
granted a Development Authorisation by the 
Governor on 21 January 1999. The project 
was assessed under the major development 
provisions of Section 46 of the Development 
Act 1993. The level of assessment required 
the preparation of an Environmental 
Impact Statement to fully investigate the 
environmental, social and economic aspects  
of the development.

The landfill was established and is located 
approximately 85 kilometres north-west of 
Adelaide and approximately 15 kilometres 
south east of Port Wakefield, in the  
Wakefield Regional Council area.

The current owner, Cleanaway Waste 
Management Ltd, has now made application 
to vary its development authorisation to 
increase the final height of the landfill  
(i.e. rehabilitated landform) from 27 metres 
AHD to 32 metres AHD. The proponent has 
prepared an amendment to the Environmental 
Impact Statement that describes the proposed 
variation and its potential environmental, 
social and economic impacts. By way of this 
notice, this amendment is now being released 
for public comment from 12 July until  
2 August 2018.

A copy of the amendment documentation is 
available at the following locations:

Electronic (download) copy:  
www.sa.gov.au/planning/majordevelopments

Public viewing with hard copy: Department of 
Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI), 
Level 5, 50 Flinders Street, Adelaide; and the 
Wakefield Regional Council, Scotland Street, 
Balaklava.

Public Submissions can be made to:

Minister for Planning 
Attention: Robert Kleeman 
Unit Manager, Policy and Strategic Assessment, 
Planning & Development,  
Development Division,  
Department of Planning, Transport  
and Infrastructure (DPTI),  
GPO Box 1815 ADELAIDE SA 5000  
or via email to scapreps@sa.gov.au

Submissions may be made available for 
public inspection and will be included in 
the proponent’s Response Document (to be 
released for public information at a later date). 
Please indicate in writing if you object to your 
submission being made available in this way.

If you wish to discuss the proposed 
amendment or the major development 
process, please contact Lee Webb  
(DPTI-Planning) on (08) 7109 7066.
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